
 

With our other Leadership Team 

members, I attended mandatory 

Child safety Training this week.  

It’s obviously important training, 

but unfortunately it meant we 

missed some great events for our 

students.  This week our Junior 

and Senior Choirs and our Junior 

and Senior String Ensembles all 

performed at the Bundaberg Ei-
steddfod.  Our athletes competed 

at Jumps Day and at the regional 

Salter Oval Sports. We had chil-

dren involved in ICAS English test-

ing and we also congratulated our 

Maths Enrichment students and 

thanked their coach Shaminda De 

Silva at Parade on Monday.  

 
In 1N’s beautiful liturgy this morn-

ing, the individual and special na-

ture of each child was acknowl-

edged. I am so proud that as a 

school, we aim to offer children a 

range of activities like singing, 

Instrumental Music, running, field 

events, Maths and English so that 

they can practice and extend their 

varied and individual talents.   
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There will be no Sausage 

Sizzle this week due to the 
QCMF participants being 

absent on Friday. 

 

 

 

 

Due to QCMF there will be 

no newsletter sent out on 
Friday the 12th August. The 
Week 5 newsletter will be 

sent out on Monday the 

15th August. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

for Week 5 

 No Liturgy or Assembly 

due to QCMF. 

 Courtyard Prayer 3S 
Tuesday, Wednesday 

and Thursday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Click our school crest to go our 

school website calendar. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Click the facebook icon to  

go to our school  

facebook page. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Click the Parish logo to go to the 

Parish Newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Click the Centacare logo  

to go the Group Programs  

Calendar. 

DATE CLAIMER 

PARENT INFORMATION SESSION 
For 2016-17 CHILDREN’S SACRAMENTAL PREPARATION PROGRAM 

(Sacraments ~ Reconciliation, Confirmation, Eucharist) 

SUNDAY, 21 AUGUST, 10.30AM 

The Catholic Parish of Bundaberg Office 

66 Woongarra Street 

More Information? Contact Anne Sheehan ~ 41516666 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Terrific Tuesday  

16th August. 
 
Our next Terrific Tuesday will be 

Macaroni Cheese. This is availa-

ble to order for Tuesday 16th 

August only for just $3.00. Order 

via QKR App with orders closing 

on Sunday 14th August at 4pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Our next P&F Meeting is on 

Wednesday 10th August at 

2.00pm in the school library. 

 
Come along and find out what’s 

happening now or coming up at 

St Patrick’s. 

Special Points 

of Interest 

http://www.saintpatricks.qld.edu.au/index.php/event-calendar
https://www.facebook.com/St-Patricks-Catholic-Primary-School-Bundaberg-552393574890558/
http://bundabergcatholic.net.au/newsletter/Current_Bulletin.pdf
http://www.saintpatricks.qld.edu.au/files/2016/Centacare_Group_Programs_Calendar_2016.pdf
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QUEENSLAND CATHOLIC SCHOOLS MUSIC FESTIVAL (QCMF)  

12th August in Brisbane St James Church 165 Old Cleveland Road, Coorparoo and Villanova College – Augustine Centre and 

Tolle Lege -  24 Sixth Avenue, Coorparoo  

A note confirming bus travel arrangements and how to make payment of $30 per bus seat. 

Music News 

Senior Choir, Senior Strings and Junior String Ensemble 
Students must wear black performance uniform 

Please send your child to school dressed in their black performance uniform 

String ensemble students must bring their instruments and music. 

Black long sleeved button up shirt with collar 

Long black dress pants (no tights, tight pants or jeans please) 

Black socks 

Black school shoes 

Junior Choir Students 
Junior Choir Students must wear their formal school uniform. Prep students must wear their Prep Uniform. 

 

 
Date Group Venue Arrival Performance 

Friday  12th Senior Choir Villanova 

Tolle Lege 

10.15am 11.20am 

Friday 12th Junior Choir St James Church 11.30am 12.41pm 

Friday 12th Senior Strings Villanova 

Augustine 

11.10am 12.20pm 

Friday  12th Junior Strings Villanova 

Tolle Lege 

3.30pm 4.45pm 

Student of the Week 

When making your next school shoe purchase for your child, please refer to our school uniform policy which states that shoes are 

to be ALL Black Shoes (leather or leather joggers – not canvas , MESH OR SUEDE; no visible marks, brands or stripes; cut 

below the ankle; no boots).  
While Mary Jane style shoes are an acceptable school shoe, please be aware that these may not be the best choice of shoe for PE 

and Sport due to lack of ankle support. 

Your cooperation and commitment to ensure the uniform is worn correctly is very much appreciated. 

 

 

School Uniform—SHOES 

     NO               NO              NO             NO 
  Canvas,               Boots          Ballet Flats   Coloured Logo’s 

 Mesh or  

   Suede 

 


